TRV Coffee Talk FAQ's April 2016

- 1. Do TRV Advisers write notes in Oasis?
 - a. Yes! Although we are still trying to get into the habit of doing so, we currently add notes to OASIS when meeting with students as part of SASC's Personal Academic Support Service (PASS) program, or when we meet with students to answer more than just general questions.
- 2. Can you help single parents arrange for childcare? I have a student who has a lot of trouble planning schedules because of childcare issues.
 - a. We may not be able to *directly* help a student arrange childcare. However, we can connect that student with campus and community resources. We work extensively with Sandy Batchelor, who is in the department of Worklife and Wellness, in Human Resources.
 - b. We can also work with single parents on time management strategies to help them maximize their time here on campus as well as effective planning for their quarter course load.
 - c. Socially we will work with the student to connect them to campus and community organizations that reflect their unique experiences as single student parents.
- 3. Is there any paperwork I should be aware of for veterans pursuing a minor other than the minor petition from in OASIS?
 - a. Yes! The student's VA Academic Plan Form. Students declare their major and minor on it. They also list their enrolled courses for their minor that need to be approved by the advisor.
- 4. Students may want to study abroad with UCEAP in foreign universities. We can not always know how courses abroad will transfer for academic major. Will veteran's benefits be applicable or withdrawn if major advisor does not approve course for major? UC Davis Study Abroad has lots of pre-approved courses. We can work with the veteran students.
 - a. Only courses that are listed on the student's Academic Plan Form and approved by the advisor can be certified for benefits. Courses should

never be approved on the Academic Plan Form if the advisor is unsure it will transfer to the student's major.

- 5. Is the TRV Center open during the summer?
 - a. Yes. The TRV is open from 10a.m.-2 p.m. during the summer.